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SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL COOPERATION 
CONTRACT FOR TEXAS PRE-FRESHMAN ENGINEERING 
PROGRAMS I-IV WITH UTPB 

 
DATE: July 11, 2011 
________________________________________________________________ 

 
Ector County ISD is requesting approval of Interlocal Cooperation Contract for 
Texas Pre-Freshman Engineering Programs I-IV with UTPB.  TexPREP is a pre-

engineering program that allows students to earn one high school elective credit 
in an academic enrichment program focusing on applied mathematics and 
science.  These TEA approved courses are offered to incoming 7th -10th grade 

students.    
 
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the Interlocal Cooperation 

Contract for Texas Pre-Freshman Engineering Programs I-IV with UTPB. 
 
 

*************** 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Hector Mendez,    H. T. Sanchez, Ed.D., 
Superintendent of Schools        Chief of Staff 
  

   


